
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Keeaumoku Kapu <keeaumoku_kapu@yahoo.com> 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, August 23, 2017 7:43 PM 
To: 	 PEA Committee 
Subject: 	 application for the planning commission 

Aloha Kakou, 

O Wau o Ke'eaumoku Kapu and I am sending this correspondence to you as a kind reminder that I have applied 
for the county planning commission. 

In the past I have served on other commissions like the County cultural resources committee, the State Maui 
Lana'i island burial council as the chair for 4 years and from a total of 8 years. The Native Hawaiian Historic 
preservation council an advisory to the board of the office of Hawaiian affairs. and the West pacific regional 
fisheries resources management council and I am the CEO for Aha moku o Maui Inc. 

I am very well aware of the laws that govern native Hawaiian tenant rights, traditional customary practices. The 
counties ordinances under 343 and other federal laws such as section 106 consultations. 

I feel serving on this board would more address the needed dialogue that Many times are overlooked. 

Mahalo for your consideration. 

Ke'eaumoku Kapu 
562a Front Street 
Lahaina HI, 96761 
Ph (808) 298-5639 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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